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DISASTER FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE


Although the Province of Manitoba has not yet announced the establishment of a Disaster Financial Assistance Program in respect to the recent event, the Municipality of Glenboro-South Cypress Council will be passing a resolution requesting the Provincial Government to establish a Disaster Financial Assistance Program to assist both the municipality and its residents with related costs. 

The process can take some time and therefore residents are advised, in preparation, to follow these recommendations:

· IDENTIFY all DAMAGE and/or EFFORTS to LIMIT DAMAGE that resulted from the event. 

· ACT NOW to make repairs so that no additional damage occurs.

· TAKE PICTURES THAT CLEARLY SHOW THE DAMAGE  
· Common claims include WATER DAMAGE in basements and MAJOR DEBRIS CLEANUP, both within and outside of your buildings, but eligible costs are NOT LIMITED to this. 

· NO RELATED COSTS should be DISREGARDED. Allow the program administrators, if a program is established, to determine eligibility. 

· If you would like an opinion, before proceeding with repairs, we can arrange to get one however, if Manitoba Emergency Measures Organization is not prepared to render judgement, it will not guarantee reimbursement. 
Council and Administration are closely following the situation. The Association of Manitoba Municipalities (AMM) is also engaged on behalf of all affected municipalities and their residents.
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